MARSHALL TRANSMITTER, INC.

Draheim Building

Marysville, Kansas

July 11, 1956

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler Boy 94 Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This is to verify your reception of KNDY on the morning of July 10, 1956 from 12:17 to 1:03.

We appreciate your interest and your report.

If I am not mistaken I wrote you a letter on your report of WPLH, Huntington, West Virginia, last February when we increase to 5000 watts there. I am very glad to see you are still keeping up your interest in radio. Again our thanks on your good wishes for our new station.

Regards,

RADIO STATION KNDY

laner

Lindell Grauer Office Manager